
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Following the withdrawal of the MUGA planning application to the south of the 

community centre on the recreation ground, an invitation for other sites around 

the parish was advertised and local landowners were contacted. No further sites 

came forward.  

 

• The MUGA Working Group met in December 2022 to consider next steps to 

progress the project. The meeting agreed to make the following 

recommendations to full council:  

 

1. To upgrade the concrete tarmac basketball/MUGA pitch at the recreation 

ground due to no other sites coming forward elsewhere in the parish 

 

2. For council to support a funding application to the Football Foundation towards 

the project 

 

Proposal: For full council to ratify the above recommendations.  
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